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To Whom It May Concern:RE: Comments on proposed rule AMS-NOP-21-0060-0001I, Heather
Anderson, of Green Wagon Farm, am submitting this comment in support of
AMS-NOP-21-0060-0001. I have extensive experience using paper-based planting aids. I married
into Green Wagon Farm and have owned and operated this farm since 2010. The paper-based
planting aid (peper-pot transplant system) has changed the way our farm runs drastically and for the
better! The paperpot transplant system allows us to have more weed control and plant much faster.
It used to take about 10 hours to plant a 100' bed of spinach, which we can now do in about 10
minutes. With labor being the highest cost on the farm, this has really helped improve the financial
viability of the farm. It also ultimately allows us to provide competitive pricing and reach a wider
customer base. Again, we strongly support this rule and encourage you to pass it! Sincerely,Heather
AndersonOwner, Green Wagon Farm 4960 Quiggle Ave SE, Ada, MI
49301www.greenwagonfarm.com


